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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:56 PM on 05 Sep 2018 from Mrs Anne Skowronska.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Shrubbery Cottage Small House Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5RG 

	Proposal:
	Single storey ancillary building to provide additonal residential accommodation, and future use as art studio 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Anne Skowronska

	Address:
	Jasmine Cottage, Street Heading North From Acre Ditch, Burdrop, Banbury OX15 5RN



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I wish to support this application for a small building to provide additional residential accommodation, which will be of huge benefit to the applicant and her family. 
This small building with excellent eco credentials is exactly the kind of development Cherwell Planners should be encouraging.
It will not be visible to anyone outside the property, either from the adjoining school playing field or the private drive and will only affect the applicant. 
The applicant urgently needs this extra flexible accommodation in order to accommodate a family member and in future for use as a studio space to pursue her career as an artist.



